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Based on the amount of revisions and map changes we would like to request a variance in the
amount of $941.30 (10 hours @ $94.13/hour).
 
Also, regarding the Wild Card Bar plume we believe that some of the contamination in PZ-14 near
the Pizza Place Restaurant site is likely part of a comingled plume with Wild Card Bar/Davis Auto
Body but the figure you provided definitely does not show that.  Anyway we will make the edits you
have requested.
 
We will also schedule the abandonment of the Pizza Place wells.  According to Ken Shimko the wells
labeled PZ-13 and PZ-14 were abandoned.
 
Any questions let me know.
Thanks,
 

Jason Powell
METCO - Staff Scientist
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603
www.metcohq.com

 
 
 

From: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR <grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 1:52 PM
To: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>
Cc: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohq.com>
Subject: Pizza Place - Closure Packet Revision and MW abandonment
 
Jason,
 
As mentioned in our call this morning, the list of requested revisions for the Pizza Place closure
packet is attached. One of the revisions that the Closure Committee asked for is related to the
groundwater plume shown in Figure B.3.b, and I thought that it may help to see the plume that was
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delineated for the Wild Card site. It’s not posted on BOTW yet, so I included it as an attachment
here.
 
Also, as we discussed this morning, METCO can proceed with monitoring well abandonment at the
Pizza Place site. We will not be sending a Remaining Actions letter pertaining to well abandonment.
 
As always, please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Grant
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Grant Neitzel
Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4th Street
Superior, WI 54880
Phone: (715) 392-3126
grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov
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